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I would agree with the intention to make FACRRM a specialty.

I have spent the last 4 years at a teaching hospital in NW Qld - that trains both ACRRM and ACEM candidates.

I have been responsible for some of the training and supervision of ED skills  and also GP training, and it is
essentially equivalent to the ACEM trainees in complexity.

Given the expectations and skills needed for GPs managing emergencies in rural and remote Australia, I would
endorse their application.

Kim Harwood




